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Dr. AWUOR PONGE 
 

 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF NOMINATION 
AfrEA Vice-President 

 
Following my nomination to vie for the position of AfrEA Vice-President in the AfrEA 
Board in the coming elections, I wish to confirm that I have accepted the nomination. 
 
I further wish to state that I will serve if elected and will meet and fulfil the duties 
and obligations placed on me as the Vice-President of AfrEA. 
 
Thank you all. 
 
 
 
Dr. Awuor PONGE 
Candidate – AfrEA Vice President Candidate 2024 


